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Comments: Jellico vegetation management project #63037

 

I object strongly to the plans for the Rock Creek area.  The upper section of the Creek that is not destroyed by

mining is a paradise for so many.  I camp there on a regular basis like so many others.

The use of herbicides is frightening in itself not accounting for the destruction that will happen when the forest is

stripped of its trees and plants.

There is so little of The Daniel Boone that is still intact, that we should cherish what we have left rather than let it

be destroyed with excessive logging.

We all know the destruction of our streams when logging happens, also let's stop and think about all the wildlife

whose homes are being destroyed or poisoned with the herbicides.

Also the destruction that happens with the roadways that the trucks drive on.

I feel t his has a lasting  impact for short time gain.

Again I strongly oppose.


